
Effective Friday, April 8th, masks and proof of vaccination will no longer be 

required to attend Rollo gatherings.  While not required, please be respectful of 

those who choose to continue wearing a mask. 

 

The Board policy is to implement public health directives pertaining to facilities such as 

Rollo, and public health has updated their province-wide mandate.  We are limited in 

our capacity and resources to ensure these safety protocols are followed and we are not 

set up to monitor compliance. We are relying on each person to do their part. 

 

As recommended by Public Health, Rollo is returning to its communicable diseases 

safety protocols listed below. 

NOTE: These protocols reduce but do not eliminate the risk of COVID-19.   

 

ROLLO SAFETY PROTOCOLS: 

 

1) It is recommended you complete the B.C. Health self-assessment tool found 

here: https://bc.thrive.health/covid19/en .  This self-assessment should be repeated if 

anything changes (symptoms, travel, exposure to infected individuals, etc.) and even if 

nothing changes, it is recommended you retake this self-assessment often.   

2) Do not attend Rollo if you are not feeling well. 

3) Use the provided hand sanitizer on entering and leaving the building. 

4) Remember to sneeze and/or cough into your elbow. 

5) While wearing a mask is no longer required at Rollo, please respect the decisions of 

those who choose to continue to mask. 

6) Open windows and doors to promote air circulation if weather conditions permit.  If 

conditions do not permit opening doors and windows, then operate the HEPA air 

purifier at a low fan setting while attending Rollo and upon leaving, turn the fan to a 

higher setting for a 1 or 2 hour timed cycle. 

7) Disinfect all contact surfaces after attending a Rollo activity using the alcohol 

disinfectant that is provided.  Designate one person to oversee the sanitization protocol 

for each session. 

8) Wash your hands frequently. 

9) Leave 3 or 4 tables set up in the large room, and no tables set up and in the small 

room.  All chairs should be stacked on the dollies and left in the foyer. 

 

Your GSCA Board of Directors 

 

https://bc.thrive.health/covid19/en

